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Heller Statement on Today’s SCHIP Vote 
(Washington, DC) - Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on today’s vote on (Insert SCHIP Bill Here).

“The Democrats in Congress continue to push legislation that provides free taxpayer funded healthcare for illegal immigrants.  We have now voted seven times on legislation that could easily pass with an overwhelming majority if this portion of the bill was corrected.  Unfortunately, election year politics once again trumps common sense in Congress,” said Heller.  
On December 19, 2007, Congressman Heller voted for the SCHIP Extension Act (P.L. 110-173) which extended current SCHIP program through March 2009.  Congressman Heller is also an original cosponsor of similar legislation also called the SCHIP Extension Act (H.R. 3584) introduced on September 29, 2007.  This legislation would ensure states have the funds needed to continue their SCHIP programs for 18 months, while Congress negotiates long-term reauthorization legislation.

###
